From: PSC - Public Information Officer

To: "Josh Wentz"

Subject: your comments in case number 2014-371 - Kentucky Utilities rates

Date: Wednesday, January 07, 2015 3:30:25 PM

Dear Mr. Wentz:

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2014-00371. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.kv.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?Case=2014-00371

Andrew Melnykovych

Director of Communications Kentucky Public Service Commission 502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard) 502-330-5981 (cell)

Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

From: Josh Wentz
Sent: Tuesday, January 06, 2015 7:57 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: 2014- 00371

RECEIVED

By Kentucky PSC at 3:31 pm, Jan 07, 2015

I am opposed to KU's proposal for increasing the electric connection charge. If increases are to be approved by the PSC, they should be applied to the kwh price so that those who use more electricity pay more.

Thank you.